
Meeting of the 

Candia Municipal Budget Committee 

February 4, 2017 

Moore School Cafeteria, Candia, NH 

 

 

Members Present: Chair Lynn Chivers, Kevin Coughlin, Sue Young, Paul Leblond, Susan Gill, 

Jodi Hedstrom (Becky Cronk and Dana Buckley arrived shortly after 8:50) 

 

Member Absent: Bob Stout 

 

Chair Chivers called the meeting to order at 8:50 AM. 

 

Susan Gill moved to cancel the scheduled Budget Committee on February 8, 2017. Jodi 

Hedstrom seconded the motion.  All voted in favor.  

 

Jodi Hedstrom moved to recess the meeting until the deliberative session was completed. Sue 

Young seconded.  All voted in favor. 

 

No substantive changes were made to any of the articles during the deliberative session. 

 

Kevin Coughlin moved to adjourn the meeting. Seconded by Dana Buckley.  All voted in favor. 

Meeting adjourned at 10:17 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Lynn Chivers. 

 

 


